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Environmental Impact: The closure of NSWC Louisville will have a generally positive
impact on the environment because a major industrial operation will be closing in an area that is
in moderate non-attainment for ozone. To the extent the relocations from this recommendation
trigger the requirement for a conformity determination to assess the impact on the air quality of
the areas in which each of the receiving sites are located, such determinations will be prepared.
One of the most significant environmental benefits resulting from this recommendation is the
transfer of workload from NSWC Louisville to the Watervliet Arsenal, New York, to accomplish
plating operations which the Norfolk Naval Shipyard currently cannot perform. This transfer
reduces the DoD-wide facilities required to perform the programmed plating work. There are no
impacts on threatened/endangered species, sensitive habitats and wetlands, or cultural resources
occasioned by this recommendation.
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